
For our first I2 project, our project was pretty solid. We did what we
wanted to accomplish in the end. We made a website and a digital model of
what we wanted or think a new innovative streetlight would look like. We

have learned so much off this one project and what not and what to do
next year. Overall, our first I2 project was successful and gives us

knowledge of what we need to do next year.

At the start of the project
Jude and I were

brainstorming ideas of
what topics we could

research about. After
talking and thinking about
it we landed on A new and

improved streetlight that
would used recycled

materials and produce less
greenhouse gasses.

Before Christmas, To do
this we researched

ways on how we could
build and make this new
streetlight. At first we

thought of ways we
could make this project

come to life so we
thought we could build a

prototype of it.

As we were thinking of
what we needed to do
to accomplish this we

realized that we didn’t
have the engineering

or building skills to pull
it off. The things to put

this together would
also cost us a lot. So,

we decided to go away
from building a model

of our project. 

After Shark Tank we
decided that if we

couldn’t make a
physical model then we

should make a digital
one. So we decided to

make a webstie
explaining our proposal

of the streetlight. It
has information of

what its made of and a
mini model of how it

might look.  Flash
forward to today

where you are learning
about our project.
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This is a picture of
when were

jexperimenting on how
the digital model

would look like. (Very
Beginning so it looks

horrible)


